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Please see the attached letter.

Thank you,

Representative Keith Brooks

Sent from my iPad

Brooks, Keith <Keith.Brooks@arkansashouse.org>
Tuesday, December 13, 2022 4:22 PM

Water Draft Permit Comment

Paradis Valley Comment

Letter to Secretary Keogh.pdf



STATE OF ARKANSAS
REPRESENTATIVE
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17200 Chenal Psrlaway, Suile 300-187

Little Roulz, Arkansas 72223-5058

501-744-6080 Legislative Office December 13, 2022
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Secretary Becky Keogh

DISTRICT 31 Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment
5301 Northshore Drive

Counties: North Little Rock, AR 72118

Part Pulaghi

Pazt Seline Dear Secretary Keogh:

COMMITTEES: As representatives serving constituents in Western Pulaski County, we
respectfully request your attention to a matter regarding Mill Bayou and the

Public Transpartation proposed Paradise Valley development.

Motor Vehicle and Highways

Subcommittee Based on numerous conversations with community members, we would ask

that an impact study be conducted as requested by the Maumelle Water
Corporation prior to any additional action. Given potential environmental
issues that have been raised, it is essential to have a comprehensive and
thorough understanding of all the impacts of this proposal before moving
(e forward.

Aging, Children and Youll'l, chiulnlive
and Mi.liiary Afairs
Children and Youth Suhcommittes

Joint Committee on Energy

Thank you for your consideration.
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